
Volunteers make headway on 
hydrangea beds at F.T. 
Proctor Park  

May District Newsletter 
featured Heather Beebe 

Deadline extended to register 
for Service Above Self Safari  
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Deadline for next newsletter (6/21) is Sunday, June 20, at noon; 
submit to news@uticarotaryclub.org  

TAKE ACTION:  www.uticarotary.org 

 

June 14, 2021 

ROTARY THIS WEEK! 

This past Thursday a group of volunteers was able 
to weed most of the hydrangea beds at the park to 
ready them for some new plants and mulch. Thank 
you to Deb Burke and her friend Mary, Darby 
O’Brien, P Israel Acosta, new member Brett 
Shippe, Travis Rabbers, and Michelle Brandstadt.  

Calendar of Events 
6/17 Service Above Self Safari | 6-9 p.m. 

6/24 After-hours at Piggy Pat's | 5 p.m. 
6/26 District Changing of the Guard  
 5:30 p.m. via Zoom 

In case you missed it, the May district newsletter 
featured an article on member Heather Beebe on 
her continuing relationship with her student 
exchange host family in Rio Claro Sul, Brazil, and 
her efforts to help obtain a global grant 
collaborated on between District 7150 and the 
Rotary Club of Rio Claro Sul.  

You can read about Heather as well as read the 
new June district newsletter on our club website: 

District 7150 Newsletters 

The Service Above Self Safari event is this 
Thursday, June 17. Register to attend in person by 
Tuesday, June 15, 6 p.m. You can register to attend 
virtually by Zoom until Thursday, June 17, noon.  

At the event the Club will honor deserving 
individuals for their community service. Please be 
sure to check out the event flyer (next page) to see 
the growing list of event sponsors. For additional 
information and to register go to the event web 
page on our Club’s website at: 

Service Above Self Safari 

Please note there is no Friday 
program meeting this week. We 
hope to see you on Thursday for 

Service Above Self Safari! 

mailto:news@uticarotaryclub.org
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEqc-yhqjkiH9Y4oQkTGCrF-8BM9Brtm_VN
https://uticarotary.org/page/district-amp-international-news
https://uticarotary.org/page/service-above-self-safari
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